
Southern Power Coaching Advertisement - Season 2019 

In 2018, the Southern Power AFC emerged as a premier club in the Sydney AFL’s junior and 
senior competitions, with six out of eight teams making respective finals series, four grand final 
appearances and three premierships for our U18's Youth Girls, U19's and Platinum Division 
Reserves. 

Southern Power AFC are looking to consolidate the success achieved in 2018 and launch into a 
bigger and better 2019. The club is now on the lookout for candidates to fill the following 
coaching positions in 2019: 

• Platinum Division Reserves Coach and Assistant Coach. 
• Third Grade Coach (potential new team). 
• Premier Division Women's Coach and Assistant Coach. 
• Women's Second Division Coach (potential new team). 
• U19's Division 2 Coach and Assistant Coach. 

All these roles are now open and we’re inviting expressions of interest from the wider football 
community. 

The roles entail: 

• Delivery of football strategy across the club. 
• Engagement with wider coaching group and local junior clubs. 
• Strong communication skills. 
• Minimum Level 1 coaching certificate is required, with Level 2 strongly encouraged 

We will also invest in your coaching development, with Level 2 accreditation provided for those 
who have yet to reach this qualification. Please note that player / coaches will be considered. 

Suitably qualified applications will be received until COB Friday 2nd November 2018 and should 
be addressed in writing to Cameron Roe, President at secretary@southernpower.com.au or for 
further details contact on M 0438 434 038. 

We are also seeking interest from persons wanting to assist in volunteer roles within the club in 
positions such as Team Managers, Timekeepers, Canteen and helpers for season 2019. 

mailto:stephen@dunkleycapital.com.au

